
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Town of Sterling 

Seasonal Part-time Highway Worker 

 
The Town of Sterling is accepting applications for two (2) seasonal, part-time highway workers 

from approximately April 1 to October 30.  The anticipated work schedule for this position is 

forty (40) hours, eight (8) hour days Monday through Friday each week. 

 

Applicants must be 18 years or older, have a valid driver’s license, (CDL not required) able to 

lift fifty (50) pounds, and work in inclement weather.  Qualified candidate must have common 

knowledge of using hand and power tools and experience with string trimmer and chain saw 

preferred.   

 

Applicants must adhere to safety policies in all work environments and areas, maintain an 

effective system of communication, and perform duties in a safe manner and in accordance with 

company policies and procedures. 

 

Please send resume and two (2) letters or recommendation to Lincoln A. Cooper, First 

Selectman, PO Box 157, Oneco, CT 06373-0157 or email lcooper@sterlingct.us prior to 

2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, June 2, 2021.  

 

The Town of Sterling is an equal opportunity employer. 
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